
From: Kristy Rusher  
Sent: Tuesday, 1 August 2017 6:23 p.m. 
To: fyi-request-5787-d50ad73d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
Subject: Deep creek gateReviewed.pdf 
 
Hi, 
 
You requested "all correspondence between DCC, DCC Water Department, 
Department of Conservation and the Crown regarding placement of a locked 
gate in the Te Papanui Conservation Area in the vicinity of Deep Creek. I would 
also like to view all emails regarding this matter, meeting minutes and reports 
that have anything to do with this matter." 
 
Please find attached the information held by the Dunedin City Council. Please 
note that further information may be held by other agencies such as the 
Department of Conservation or the Otago Regional Council. 
 
 
Regards, 
Kristy Rusher 
Manager Civic and Legal, Corporate Services Dunedin City Council/Kaunihera-a-
rohe o Otepoti 
 
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New 
Zealand 
Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: kristy.rusher@dcc.govt.nz 


